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Statement: 

Spain  welcomes the report and thanks the UN-GGIM secretariat and the World Bank for the 

development of the Integrated Geospatial Information Framework, as a key tool for the 
improvement of the national geospatial infrastructure to foster the strategic agreements across 

the different levels of the public administrations and sector,  within the geospatial and 

geographic communities, together with other digital actors for the sustainable developments, 

such as statistical and environmental stakeholders and users. In that line, Spain also agrees 
and supports the statement of the Regional Committee UN-GGIM: Europe.  

 

In addition, Spain supports  the establishment of a dedicated high-level group of experts on 
integrated geospatial information management  and offers its participation in the high-level 

group. 
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